From: Victor Jaime

Sent: Wednesday, September 12, 2012 4:05 PM

To: Victor Jaime; Executive Council; Michael Heumann; Martha Garcia; Efrain Silva; Sidne Horton; Tina
Aguirre; Todd Evangelist; Beatriz Avila; Craig Blek; Matthew Thale; Melody Chronister; Jill Nelipovich
Subject: Redesign Team (1st Meeting)

When: Tuesday, October 02, 2012 3:00 PM-4:00 PM (GMT-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada).
Where: Board Room

Hi all!

You have been invited to be part of the “Re-Design” Team following the
recommendations from FCMAT. We will be holding our first meeting on Tuesday,
October 2" at 3:00 p.m. in the Board Room.

As a re-cap of our meeting this summer with FCMAT, the role of the team will be to:
a. Act as the source for communication regarding the FCMAT report and the follow
up actions necessary.
b. Act as the conscious of IVC as we have to address the consequences if we fail to
act on FCMAT report.
c. Act as a recommending body to the Board and President and to facilitate the
transition from recommendation to implementation.

If you feel, for whatever reason, that you are unable to serve, please let me know now
or immediately after our first meeting. As we move forward, this is a very important step
in ensuring the success of our college to provide for the educational needs of our
community. Thank you once again for your continued advocacy and support of IVC!

REDESIGN TEAM MEMBERSHIP:
Executive Council members
Michael Heumann

Martha Garcia

Efrain Silva

Sidne Horton

Tina Aguirre

Todd Evangelist

Beatriz Avila

Craig Blek

Matthew Thale

Melody Chronister

Jill Nelipovich

Thanks,

Vector . Yaime, Ed.D.

Superintendent/President

Imperial Community College District
380 East Aten Road

Imperial, CA 92251

(760) 355-6219
victor.jaime@imperia.edu

www.imperial .edu




